
  

 

Minutes of St Andrew’s Primary School Parents Council AGM 

Wednesday 9th November 2022 

 

 

Attendance 

 

Paula Reid (Chair)(PR) 

Laura Ferguson (Vice Chair)(LF) 

Anne Murray (Head Teacher)(AM) 

Jasmin Bobko (JB) 

Mairi-Clare McHugh (MCM) 

Father Kevin Rennie (KR) 

Simon Denton(SD) 

Alison Mallon(AMa) 

Elaine Cowan (EC) 

Iona McHugh (IM) 

Sarah King (SK) 

 

Apologies 

 

Joe Kane (JK) 

Janette McGowan(JMcG) 

Stephanie Paton (SP) 

Claire Stewart (CS) 

Lynsey Doyle (LD) 

Elaine Demir (ED) 

 

 

 

1. Welcome and opening prayer 

 

2. Sederunt apologies and resignations 

 

3. Minutes of previous meeting: - proposed LF, seconded SD 

 

4. HT report from AM 

 

- ECC staffing and numbers 

- Flu vaccination within centre – 50% uptake 

- Speech and Language therapist working within ECC 

- Outdoor area undergoing development 

- Practice, policies and procedure review end November 

- Parent workshops to go ahead in January 

- Drama workshops for children in new year to be facilitated by St Joseph’s students 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Primary school staffing and numbers 

- Primary 3-7 returned to mass for all saints day 

- Parents night – very positive feedback 

- Discussion around poorly attended parental engagement groups 

 

 

5. Front of school drop off area 

- Concerns raised again re safety of children 

- Ideas exchanged 

- ? fundraising for banners/traffic cones/campus cop presence 

 

6. Homework 

- Communication of homework not always clear/variable 

- Logins often not working for online learning 

- Variability in volume of homework issued/marking etc 

 

 

7. Breakfast clubs 

- Not possible at the minute but an idea for the future 

 

 

 

8. Christmas – Fundraising/activities/disco 

- Budget looking healthy 

- Fundraising from Christmas card money and raffle through parent pay 

- A number of businesses approached already – AM has some ideas of more to approach 

and is happy to hand out letters 

- Christmas parties and selection boxes for children underway  

 

9. Correspondence 

- Possibility of EAC allergy training for catering staff discussed 

 

10. AOCB 

- Positive learning log feedback from parents 

- Enquiry from parent re timing of end of year report cards 

 

11. Date of next meeting 

- 11/01/2023 

  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12.  

 

 

 

  

 

 


